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QLD HARLOVIANS CLUB

Minutes of the Annual! General Meeting held at the
St. Johns Arts and Recreation Centre on
Saturday 16th May 1982

49 Members attended the Meeting.
As a brief introduction Roger Pyle, Chairman, welcomed the
members present.

The Minutes of the 1991 A.G.M. had previously been circulated
to everyone and were taken as read. Their acceptance was
proposed by Stan Porcher, seconded by Edward Cheshire, and
accepted by all who had attended that meeting.

Roger Pyle, Chairman, presented Stan Porcher with a clock to
mark his 25 years as President. He replied that this would
replace a clock he received at his wedding 57 years ago.

The Treasurer reported that the 1991 Dinner cost a total of
£704, and with a total income of £753 this left a final
balance of £1000.70. There were no matters arising. The
adoption of these Accounts was proposed by John West, seconded
by Stan Porcher, and carried unanimously.

Michael Dyke was proposed as Secretary by John Prior and
seconded by Roger Kenningale. This was carried wunanimously.
Michael Dyke proposed, and Roger Pyle seconded, the election
of Michael Slater as Treasurer. This was carried unanimously.

It was proposed by Norman Pegrum and seconded by Stan Porcher
that the Committee be re-elected en block. This was also
carried unanimously.

Although a start had been made on the Banner, it was
incomplete and therefore not seen by the Meeting. The Plaque
in memory of the School and Headmasters had ground to a halt
as information, especially on the early Headmasters, was
difficult to obtain. A few suggestions for obtaining further
information were made by the Meeting, e.g. Guildhall Library,
Chelmsford County Hall, Harlow Parish Council, the Headmasters
Conference, and the Independent Schools Association.

The date for the 1993 A.G.M. was set for 15th May at St. Johns
Arts and Recreation Centre, with John West as caterer again.

Any Other Business: Robert Collins was thanked for supplying
his Hadham Water and for keeping quiet about the cups. There
being no other business the Meeting closed at 10.30 p.m.



